
 
ONLINE (ZOOM) MEETING OF THE ALLOTMENTS  
SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING 9th NOVEMBER 2020 

 
This year, due to Covid restrictions we will be holding the above meeting 
online on ZOOM. You are more than welcome to view or listen to the meeting 
by using the link below. The link will only work on the day and time indicated.  
You will not be seen or heard in the meeting by using this link. If you have a 
question to ask of the Committee please do so before the day of the meeting. 
You can e.mail your question to bognortc@bognorregis.gov.uk  

 

You are invited to a Zoom webinar. 

When: Nov 9, 2020 06:30 PM London 

Topic: BRTC Online Allotments Sub-Committee Meeting 

 

Please click or type the link below to join the webinar: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84367259341 

 

Or iPhone one-tap :  

    United Kingdom: +442039017895,,84367259341#  or 
+441314601196,,84367259341#  

Or Telephone: 

    Dial(for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location): 

        United Kingdom: +44 203 901 7895  or +44 131 460 1196  or +44 203 
051 2874  or +44 203 481 5237  or +44 203 481 5240  

Webinar ID: 843 6725 9341 

    International numbers available: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kdB5YJgic9 

PADLOCKS AND SECURITY 

The code on the padlocks will be changed in November. You 

will be advised of the code for your site separately from this 

newsletter 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84367259341
https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kdB5YJgic9


CONTACT:  

BOGNOR REGIS TOWN COUNCIL: 

01243 867744  Website:  

WWW.BOGNORREGIS.GOV.UK  

EMAIL: lynettegill@bognorregis.gov.uk 

FACEBOOK PAGE FOR 

ALLOTMENT TENANTS 

If you are on Facebook 

come and find your own 

page at Bognor Regis Town 

Council, Allotments. Swap 

information, ask for help, 

share hints and tips and 

more. This is for 

tenants ONLY 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

OF ALLOTMENT HOLDERS 

This has been cancelled for 

2020 due to Covid restrictions 

If you do not 

understand anything 

in this Newsletter 

please contact   

PLEASE NOTE: WEEDKILLER AND 

PESTICIDES ARE NOT ALLOWED 

ON THE ALLOTMENTS 

WATER MATTERS! 

Water will  be turned off from 

 16th November until Spring 2021 

RENTS 2020/21 

Thank you to those who 
sent in payment for 
2020/21 rent promptly.   

If you have not paid or 
returned your signed 
agreement please do 
so. Your tenancy will 
not continue without 
payment and  the 
signed  agreement 
being received by the 
Town Council 

 

WINTER MAINTENANCE 

May we remind everyone that plots must be kept 

tidy and well maintained over the Winter period 

and not be allowed to get overgrown. Site visits 

will continue over this period. Can we also ask 

that those with sheds and greenhouses keep a 

check following periods of high winds with any 

damage attended to promptly.  

You are responsible for keeping the edges 

and paths around your plots cut and tidy. 

There are a lot of plots at the moment that 

have overgrown edges and paths.  This is 

not acceptable - please ensure that these 

are attended to 

BONFIRES  

When clearing the plot in Autumn and 
Winter you may wish to have a 

bonfire. Current advice from Arun District 
Council remains that bonfires should NOT be 
lit because of air quality for those suffering 
from, or recovering from, Covid and we ask 
you to adhere to this. Please remove cleared 
rubbish from the site unless it can be 
composted on your plot.  

PLEASE RESPECT YOUR NEIGHBOURS  


